

2300 The Crescent Birmingham Business Park

Birmingham

B377YE

British Heart Foundation Compton House

2 4 FEB 2020

Ms Lucy Cooper Slindon C of E Primary School Meads Way Slindon ARUNDEL BN18 0QU

Tel: 0300 330 3322 email: heretohelp@bhf.org.uk

13 February 2020

Ref: 8-10128536

Dear Ms Cooper

Congratulations – you smashed it! You and your AllStars hopped, skipped, jumped and trained your way across the AllStar Games finish line. It's a great achievement and we hope you all enjoyed it.

We want to say a huge thank you to you and everyone who took part and raised an amazing £192.30 for life saving research. It's thanks to your efforts that we can continue to save lives and keep families together.

The money you've raised will help the British Heart Foundation continue the fight for every heartbeat. For example with your help we could provide a heart attack patient with a specialist nurse, or help a scientist research how to prevent heart conditions in new born babies.

Most of all, your support gives us hope for a future where no one loses a loved one prematurely to heart disease.

Thank you again for fundraising to fight heart disease and save lives.

Yours sincerely,

Amanda Pullen

Jun

Customer Service Centre Manager